
31 January 2012 

Steven Mitchell 

 

 

 

 

 

To whom it may concern, 

I am appalled and disgusted by the proposed bills under the title of Northern Territory Bill 

2011 and two related bills. 

I do state in unequivocal and unambiguous terms that: 

It is MY WILL that the proposed bills be rejected outright and never be submitted to 

any de facto or de jure Parliament within the Commonwealth of Australia, and 

It is MY WILL that the nature and intent of the proposed bills never be represented in 

other bills in the future to any de facto or de jure Parliament within the 

Commonwealth of Australia. 

I do also state that it is my view that: 

Any person that attempts to enforce this bill as an Act and subsequently as a law of 

the Commonwealth is committing serious offences against people of the 

Commonwealth. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Steven William of the Mitchell Family 

 

P.S. A signed hard-copy of this letter may be provided upon request. 

 




